‘m* LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

: SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION
P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD * WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11792

JOHN D. LEONARD, JR.

VICE PRESIDENT NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

February 21, 1985 SNRC-1151

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Re§u1ation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

Submission of Long Island Lighting Company
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Prompt Notification System Design Report

Dear Mr. Denton:

On January 7, 1985 LILCO forwarded six copies of the Long
Island Lighting Company Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Prompt Notification Design Report to Mr. Philip McIntire,
Chief, Natural and Technological Hazardous Division of the
Federal Emergency Management Agency (see January 7 letter
attached). is was done in ac:ordance witl. verbal instruc-
tions received from FEMA.

We have recently been informed by FEMA that we should formally
submit this report to your office. LILCO, therefore, asks
that your office request FEMA to review the report in an
expeditious manner consistent with the NRC/FEMA Memorandum
of Understanding,
Verz,truly yours, 5
> ‘ |

| Y ALAN
John D. Leonard, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
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Attachments

cc: P. Eselgroth
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